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To:  Sembach Military Veterans 
From:  Board of Directors 
Subject:  San Antonio, October 2004 
Date:  Sunday, March 28, 2004 
 
Dear Sembach Veterans 
 
Following on the heels of a very successful 2003 reunion in Las Vegas, 
the San Antonio 2004 reunion promises one more great opportunity.  
Yes, another great opportunity to meet with your “old Sembach 
friends, as well as meet new ones.” 
 
There is so much in common between all of us that in Las Vegas we 
ran out of time to continue the stories that we all experienced at 
Sembach.   San Antonio promises to be the next opportunity we have 
to “share the stories that made up the history of the work we did.” 
 
For those of you, who can attend the reunion in San Antonio, be 
prepared to enjoy Sembach experiences which will make you laugh 
until you have tears in your eyes.  Yes, San Antonio promises to be a 
great experience for all of you that can make it. 
 
On behalf of your board of directors, we look forward to seeing you in 
San Antonio. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John D. Moore, CPP 
President 
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